
Below are some important upcoming events. View our SJE Google Calendar for all school events.
Monday, February 5- 5th Grade Winter Concert at Nesaquake Middle School 7:00pm
Tuesday, February 6- PTA Meeting- "Coffee w/ the Principal" 10:00 am in Old Gym
Friday, February 9- SJE PTA Sweetheart Dance 6:30- 8:30 pm
Week of February 12- Linked Together by Kindness and Love Week (See below for details)
Thursday, February 15- Family Connect Night

https://www.smithtown.k12.ny.us/CalendarLinks/sje_calendar


This week, we congratulate fifth grader, Morgan First, for being the
YES student of the week. She earned her winning ticket when she
copied down the HW in her friend's agenda when she went to
instrument lessons.

https://www.schoolnutritionandfitness.com/downloadMenu.php/1504220208390/675717


While we hope that people show love and kindness all year long, February is often associated with
these important concepts. With that in mind, as a part of our SJE Says YES program, we are
planning a variety of activities the week of February 12 to emphasize the importance of taking care
of each other and our community. We will use special YES tickets to identify and reward students
"caught being kind" and our 5th grade Kindness Ambassadors will help distribute clay hearts to all
of the school leaders throughout our district. We will also create a schoolwide "chain of kindness"
that will be a physical representation of the kindness we see in our school.
Our PTA is organizing a Valentine's Day raffle and donating flowers to each student so that they
can extend their love to those who take care of them at home.

This week, Officer Karl Allison from the SCPD visited SJE to present to all students about ways
they can be safe. Kindergarteners through 2nd graders learned about the role of a Police Officer,
while 3rd, 4th and 5th graders learned about bullying, internet/social media safety and vaping,
respectively. As always, Officer Allison did a great job connecting with the students and answering
their questions about these important topics.



STEM Specialist, Mr. Cusati, has been working with all classes to get them involved in hands-on
science explorations! Grade 3 students took a "Habitat Hike" to look for living organisms in their
St. James environment. As a part of the NYS Science investigations, Grade 5 students worked
together to create a series circuit that included 3 light bulbs and an on/off switch. They were then
challenged to create another circuit in which one light bulb shines brighter than the other two.
Pictured below, you can see Mr. Jaklitsch's and Mrs. Denigris' classes in action.
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